
 
 
Good afternoon, 
  
Parenting NI are now live with the Big Parenting Survey! This is the only NI specific research into 
parenting and we are keen to hear from as many parents as possible. Would it be possible to share 
the link on your schools communication method (Seesaw etc) to help us reach as many parents as 
possible? Please see the blurb below for more information on the survey and please use as needed 
to promote. 
  

Parenting NI, committed to supporting parents and ensuring that their voices are 
heard, are launching the 2024 Big Parenting Survey and are keen to reach more 
parents than ever before. It is arguably more important than ever to gain an insight into 
the realities of parenting in Northern Ireland, particularly given the current cost of 
living crisis which is putting extreme pressure on parents and families. 
  
We are asking all parents to take this opportunity to be part of our anonymous "Big 
Parenting Survey" 2024. This survey will give them a chance to tell us about their 
experiences, the high points and the struggles. This will help shape the work of 
Parenting NI and enable Parenting NI to lobby and campaign for change for a better 
Northern Ireland for all families.  
We would encourage anyone in a parenting role to please use the QR code or visit 
Parentingni.org to complete the survey which should take no longer than 10 minutes. 
  
Parenting NI would really appreciate if you could share the QR code/link with the 
parents in your network and through social media ensuring we reach as many parents 
as possible. If you have any other suggestions on how we could reach more parents, 
please get in touch with Emma by email or on the phone number below. 
   

 
  
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/L65K7WD 

  
  

If you have any questions about the survey, please do not hesitate in 
contacting Emma Hitchen on 02890310891. 
  
Many thanks for your support. 
  
 Emma Hitchen 

Senior Participation and Research Officer 
Working hours – Monday 9am to 5pm, Tuesday 9.30am to 4.30pm, Wednesday 9.30am to 
4.30pm, Thursday 9am to 5pm and Friday 9am to 1pm 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/L65K7WD
http://www.parentingni.org/


 
This is the chance for all parents to have their say, please help spread the word by sharing with all 
your parent networks. 
Click above for more information and to access the survey. 
Parenting NI, First Floor, Unit 3, Hawthorn Office Park, 39a Stockman’s Way, Belfast, BT9 7ET, Northern 
Ireland  
Head Office +44 (0)28 9031 0891  Support Line 0808 8010 722 
Web www.parentingni.org   
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